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Rotary Club Tours US Coast Guard Station of Humboldt Bay August 23,
2019
Thursday, August 29, 2019
by Don Chin / Photos by Ken Singleton, Liz Ennis & Don Chin

It was a perfect Summer day for our off-site noon-time gathering out in Samoa last Friday.
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This beautiful building has been housing our local Coasties since the 1930's.

"Say Rotary and Smile!"
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A beautiful carved burl plaque greets you inside the facility. It reads, "I will never uncessarily jeopardize myself,
my boat, or my crew; but will do so freely to rescue those in peril."

Carl Willoughby was among those who enjoyed the delicious lunch of beef tri tip, pork sliders, salad, beans and
potatoes!



Our fine chef also made a delicious white cake with berries and cream cheese frosting!

Hungry Rotary men satisfied!



John and Liz Ennis brought grandchild Miss Victoria. She loves beans. Don Chin and John Vandermolen talked about
planes.

USCG Master Sergeant Chris Hinote greeted us. He got his start here and just transferred back.
He's a certified Surfman (less than 200 are in the Coast Guard) also a possible future Rotarian.



These two fine Coast Guard gentlemen, Mr. Wheatley and Mr. Easterday, gave us a great tour of the facilities.



President Ken casually presided over a very fun afternoon.



The small building on the right is a generator to keep things going if a power outage occured.

The facility still has a 1930's lifeboat on site that will be renovated. Not sure if it will be kept here locally.



This beautiful vessel is capable of turning 360 degrees in the water and handles deep-sea cases.

View from inside the vessel.



\

Our good friend and former SW Rotarian Dean Charlton was visting from Prescott, Arizona. We miss you, Dean!



This view is from the top floor of the station. That antique lifeboat used to launch off the ramp into the sea.



It was a magical clear and sunny day with light winds.

Thank you, USCG Humboldt for your hospitality. We hope to visit again someday!



Rotary Club of Southwest Eureka Hosts All-You-Can-Eat Fish Feed
By Cynthia Denbo on Thursday, August 29, 2019

Photo: Rotary Club of Southwest Eureka Past-President and Club Fish Wrangler Greg Dale (left) and President Ken
Singleton are joined by a chilipepper rockfish and a ling cod whose cousins will be part of the menu for the club�s
All-You-Can-Eat Fish Feed.

The Rotary Club of Southwest Eureka is, once again, bringing the delicious and the delectable to diners on the
North Coast according to club President Ken Singleton. For those who love fish, lots of fish, all kinds of fish�and
more than a few oysters, as well�the club will host the 2019 edition of its annual event that has satisfied the most
demanding fish-loving diners for decades. On Saturday, September 7, from 5PM to 7PM, fish fans will enjoy oysters,
petrale sole, salmon, rock fish, and calamari�grilled, broiled and fried. Guests will dive into �as much fish as they
want and with all the fixin�s,� promises Event Coordinator Haider Ajina who added �our thanks to the Elks Lodge
for their generosity in providing those fixin's as well as their facility.� Ajina also thanked Pacific Seafoods for
contributing much of the main course�the essential fish.



No-host cocktails will be available at 4PM as guests have the opportunity to bid on a variety of silent auction items
before enjoying their dinners. The dinner, an enthusiastically-anticipated fixture on the Rotary calendar, will be held at
The Lodge in Eureka, 445 Herrick Avenue. Tickets are $35 each for adults, $12 each for children twelve years old and
younger, and can be purchased from any Southwest Eureka Rotarian and at the door.

This year's Fish Feed will provide funding for the Rotary Club of Southwest Eureka's academic and vocational
scholarship programs and other community projects. �A tasty dinner with friends and neighbors�this evening will help
us improve lives in our community as we strengthen our club's 50-year tradition of support for local education, schools
and students. We invite everyone to join us�and bring an appetite!� said Singleton.

For more information: www.swrotary.org or call 707-572-4101


